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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Robert Halton [RobertH@PennWell.com]
Sent:  Thursday, January 15, 2009 2:44 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 034-A - Revision of Open-Circuit, Self Contained Breathing Apparatus (SCBA) End of
Service Time Indicator (EOSTI) Performance Requirement

Gentlemen and ladies,

[ would like to on behalf of fire engineering magazine and myself as a retired fire
chief with over 25 years of experience strongly endorse the adoption of this
recommendation. This recommendation will allow for far greater levels of safety
for all firefighters currently using self-contained breathing apparatus.

Respectfully submitted by
Bobby Halton

Chief Bobby Halton ret.

Editor in Chief, Fire Engineering, FireEngineering.com
Education Director, FDIC

1421 S. Sheridan Road

Tulsa OK. 74112

Phone (918) 832 9306

Cell (201) 406 8278

Fax (918) 8329274

E-mail: roberth@pennwell.com
http://community.fireengineering.com/
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